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NOV 4 1984

Tennessee Valley Authority
ATTN: Mr. H.-G. Parris

Manager of Power and Engineering
500A Chestnut Street Tower II
Chattanooga, TN 37401

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-259/84-26 ,50-260/84-26, AND 50-296/84-26

Thank you for your response of November 16, 1984, to our Notice of Violation
issued on October 17, 1984, concerning activities conducted at your Browns Ferry
facility. We are reviewing your response to our findings and will respond in the
near future.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by
John A. Olshinski

John A. 01shinski, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: J. A. Coffey, Browns Ferry Nuclear
Plant Site Director

G. T. Jones, Plant Manager
J. W. Anderson, Manager

Office of Quality Assurance
H. N. Culver, Chief, Nuclear Safety I

Staff
D. L. Williams, Jr. , Supervisor

Licensing Section
R. E. Rogers, Project Engineer

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
R. J. Clark, Licensing

Project Manager, NRR
Document Control Desk
State of Alabama

i

|

RII RII RII RII

eh FCa 11 DVerrelliGPaulk h RBut
11/Jg/84 11/30/84 11/)d84 11/p/84 ,

8502060247 841104 [
PDR ADOCK 05000259 *
G pg

_


